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I feel this is a attack on my Constitutional Rights. I lived in Oregon most of my life and 

have enjoyed the rugged free eastern Oregon part of our state. I hold a Oregon 

concealed carry License and also A Utah CHL. Even with this I would be required to 

take another gun safety course and another Federal back ground check. This is not 

what our fore fathers envision for us when they wrote the Constitution. The Right to 

keep and bear arms was so important to them that it was the Second Amendment to 

our Constitution only after the first of freedom of speech. I feel we should vote again 

on measure 114 this measure barley passed and will not save lives. Only Law 

abiding citizens follow laws and Criminals do not!! This only makes it easier for 

Criminals to commit crimes. I loved growing up In Oregon with all the God given 

Freedoms that I have. NO Man Foreign or Domestic should Infringe on my God given 

Right to protect myself and my family.  Gun ownership is a personal choice! One my 

children should have all the freedoms I had growing up to be able to make own 

choice. Thank you Franklin Meeks 


